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DECISION RECORD 
COMMUNITY SERVICES SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 

 
Decision record of the meeting of the Community Services Scrutiny Committee held on Monday, 25 September 2023. 

 
ATTENDANCE 

PRESENT Councillor J Bonetto  
Councillor R Davis 
Councillor A J Ellis 
Councillor D Evans 
Councillor A Fox 
Councillor D Owen-Jones 
Councillor D Parkin 
Councillor A Roberts 
Councillor T Williams 
  
 
 

NON-COMMITTEE 
MEMBER IN 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Councillor G Caple 

 
APOLOGIES 

 

 
Councillor S Bradwick 
Councillor H Gronow 
Councillor N H Morgan 
Councillor G Jones 
Councillor G Stacey 
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N.B- THERE IS NO REQUIREMENT FOR NON-DECISION MAKING COMMITTEES TO VOTE. 
 

REPORT TITLE RECOMMENDATION DECLARATION OF INTEREST 
 
 

RESOLUTION DATE 

 
DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL 
SERVICES ANNUAL REPORT 
2022/23 

RESOLVED:  
i. To Consider the draft 

Director of Social 
Services Annual Report 
and scrutinise its 
contents. 

 

None 25 September 2023 

 
SOCIAL SERVICES 
REPRESENTATIONS, 
COMPLIMENTS AND 
COMPLAINTS PROCEDURES 
ANNUAL REPORT 

RESOLVED: 
i. To consider the content 

of this report and the 
Social Services Annual 
Representations and 
Complaints report for 
2022/23. 

 
ii. To request further 

information regarding 
nature of complaints 
made to the 
Ombudsman. 

 
iii. To note the work 

undertaken by the 
Customer Feedback, 
Engagement and 
Complaints Team. 

None 25 September 2023 
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CHILDREN'S SERVICES 
STRATEGY 

RESOLVED:  
i. To consider the 

information contained 
within the report. 
 

ii. To scrutinise and 
comment on the 
information provided 

Councillor R Davis - personal 
 
Councillor D Parkin - personal 
 

25 September 2023 

 
PATHWAYS TO CARE 
DELAYS 

RESOLVED: 
i. To note the content of 

this report. 
 

ii. To request further 
information regarding the 
use of White Boards and 
the information 
management 
considerations in 
accessing the data.  

 
iii. To request greater clarity 

of data provided in the 
reports including 
comparative data with 
other Local Authorities.  

 

None 25 September 2023 
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